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Councillors are summoned to attend the
MEETING OF WEAVERHAM PARISH COUNCIL

To be held at

 Weaverham Community Centre, Russet Road, Weaverham CW8 3HY
On
Monday, 19th July 2021 at 7.00pm
Acting Joint Clerks: John Freeman, Peter Wilkinson
Email: clerk@weaverhampc.co.uk
Tel: 01606 854451







14th July 2021
AGENDA

49.
Public Open Forum Members of the public are invited to address Councillors and raise issues of concern. This session will last no longer than 10 minutes.

50.
To register attendees and approve any apologies for absence.

51.
To receive any new declarations of interest.

52.
To approve minutes of meeting held on 28th June 2021.
53.
Finance Committee 
53.1
To receive minutes of meeting held on 12th July 2021
53.2
To approve accounts for April 2021

53.3
To approve accounts for May 2021
53.4
To approve accounts for June 2021

53.5
To note the Internal Audit Report

53.6
To approve updated Risk Assessment.

54.
Environment Committee

54.1
To receive minutes of meeting held on 14th July 2021
55.
Planning Committee
55.1
To receive minutes of Planning meeting 2nd July 2021

56.
Centenary of Unveiling/Consecration of Weaverham War Memorial Saturday, 24th July 2021.


56.1 To receive an update regarding preparations for the event.


57.
Cemetery Committee.
57.1To receive an update from the Cemetery Committee.


58.
Members’ Meetings Attended

58.1 To disclose and discuss meetings attended.
59.
Clerks’ Correspondence.

60.
Policing Matters – PCSO update (standing orders may be suspended in order that members of the Police may address the meeting).
61.
Outstanding Street Care/Highways reports (updates as stated on CWaC website): -
See attached sheet for list of outstanding reports.
62.
CWaC Update (standing orders may be suspended in order that CWaC councillors may address the meeting).
63.
Public Forum (a maximum of 10 minutes is allowed for this item).

64.
To Confirm date of next meeting: Monday 20th September 2021 at 7:00pm

Due to Covid -19 restrictions those attending the Council meeting will need to wear a face covering whilst inside the building (unless they are exempted by Government Regulations).  Please ensure that you have a suitable face covering with you and that you sanitise your hands on entering and leaving the building (sanitiser is provided)

Peter Wilkinson 

Joint Acting Clerk
